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We are happy to announce that we are now live on Instagram 
You can find us as peasmarshplace 

Please share with your family and friends and start following 
 

 

 

Visiting 

It has been lovely to see the residents 
enjoying their visits, we are sure there 
has been plenty to catch up on. We 
want to thank you for your patience 
and understanding of the strict 
guidance we 
have in place to 
ensure visits can 
take place as 
safely as 
possible. 

If we have vacant slots available we will 
contact you to see if you would like to 
fill this. 

 

Activities 

Our Arts and 
crafts this month 
have been Easter 

based with 
residents sewing 

little bunnies 
and eggs in 

preparation to 
create their Easter 

garlands. 

 

 

 

EMPLOYEE 

OF THE 

MONTH 

Congratulations 
to Marion who was 
voted our 
Employee of the 
month for March 
2021 

Marion received a 
certificate and a 
token of our 
appreciation. 

 

We welcome Mark who 
is our newest member 
of staff. Mark will be 
working alongside 
Barbara and Kirsty as 
part of the senior team. 

 

Vaccinations 
The vaccination team has been in  
touch to confirm they will be attending  
on Friday 26th from 9.30am to administer  
the second vaccine to residents  
and staff giving further protection  
from covid. 

  
 
 

 

Happy Birthday to Tony we wish  
him many happy returns. 
 
 
 
 

We hope that you all remain safe and well 
 

From all at Peasmarsh Place. 

 

Exterior Work 
Work has begun 

on the  
windows and 

shutters  
on the outside of 

the building. 
 


